
Autumn 1 Week 2

Week beginning – 12.09.22

Mentions

F2KS        F2JG         F2CA. No mentions this week.

1AS   Ronnie and Regan 1KE Aleksa and Daniel 1LS Ella and Darcie

2JW Fern and Louis 2MD Aurora and Olivia 2NG Erin and Jayden

3MS Sydni and Athansh 3DB Aneya and Faith            3MH Shay and Sydni

4AO Hoda and Ben                   4CM Jade and Antek 4AH Coral and Zachary

5EB Corey and Mohammed    5JS   Olivia-Joy and Jessica  5CC Nauras and Harry

6EB Keira and Dominik            6HM Nikola and Daniels      6LN Rose and Gabriels

This week for time to talk we 
would like you to encourage 
your child to use their 
imagination. 
Please talk to your child 
about what you think is 
behind the door. 
Where might the door lead 
to?
What might happen when 
you go through it?
Who might you meet?
Would you go on an 
adventure?
What would happen?

Thank you
Thank you to all of you who donated 
towards a memorial bench for Julie 
Webster our Senior Midday Supervisor 
who passed away in March earlier this 
year. We are pleased to say we had this 
installed over the Summer break and 
yesterday, after school, her husband and 
sons came along and officially unveiled it 
for us. We hope this will be enjoyed by 
many children in the years to come as 
we know that is just what Julie would 
want ❤

Plea from After 
School Club
If parents or children have 
any unwanted toys, games, 
jigsaws, or books we would 
love donations at After 
School Club and Breakfast 
Club.
Could they be bought in 
before or after school round 
at the Retrace Centre at the 
back of the main school 
building.



Year 2 have been looking at Rainbow 
Grammar to help us with our 

sentences.  We have recapped what the 
children did in year 1 before moving 

onto some new coordinating 
conjunctions.  We will be using some of 
these conjunctions in our stories about 
the book ‘Someone Swallowed Stanley’ 

next week.

Year 4 have been learning more about the 
Romans and how to run their museum this 

week at Mansfield Museum.
Here are a few photos of what we got up 

to.

Alton Towers Workshop
This week we have taken part in a virtual 
workshop, where we have looked at how 

rollercoasters work and the science behind it. 
We have looked at G Force and kinetic energy. 
We can’t wait to test the rides out in person. 

F2 have had a fantastic morning on the field for 
Fresh Air Friday! We loved exploring the field 

and learning all about how to stay safe outside. 
Remember to bring your wellies and coat every 

Friday!!

Y



Whole Whole School 
JoinWhole School 
95.84
Joint first place 6EB 
and 6HM with 99.33
t first place 6EB and 
6HM with 99.33

School 95.84
Joint first place 6EB 
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Nursery Rhyme of the 
week

Attendance

Class Emails 3DB (Miss Brennan) 3DB@suttonroad.org
3MS (Miss Smith) 3MS@suttonroad.org

F1 (Mrs Marsden) SRF1@suttonroad.org 3MH (Miss Hutson) 3MH@suttonroad.org
F2KS (Miss Scales) F2KS@suttonroad.org 4AH (Mrs Helliwell-Moore) 4AH@suttonroad.org
F2JG (Mrs Goodman) F2JG@suttonroad.org 4CM (Mr Marshall) 4CM@suttonroad.org
F2CA (Miss Airton) F2CA@suttonroad.org 4AO (Mrs Oakes) 4AO@suttonroad.org
1KE (Mrs Evans) 1KE@suttonroad.org 5EB (Mrs Byrne) 5EB@suttonroad.org
1AS (Mrs Smith) 1AS@suttonroad.org 5CC (Miss Cornell) 5CC@suttonroad.org
1LS (Mrs Stewart) 1LS@suttonroad.org 5JS (Mrs Skevington) 5JS@suttonroad.org
2NG (Mrs Gude) 2NG@suttonroad.org 6EB (Mrs Blakeley) 6EB@suttonroad.org
2MB (Mrs Baillie) 2MB@suttonroad.org 6HM (Mrs Mitchell) 6HM@suttonroad.org
2JW (Mr Wakeland) 2JW@suttonroad.org 6LN (Mr Newbold) 6LN@suttonroad.org

Autumn term 2022
•Half term - Monday 17 October 2022 to Friday 28 October 2022

•Schools close - evening Wednesday 21 December 2022
Spring term 2023

•Schools open on Wednesday 4 January 2023
•Half term - Monday 13 February 2023 to Friday 17 February 2023

•Spring break - Monday 3 April 2023 to Friday 14 April 2023
Summer term 2023

•Schools open on Monday 17 April 2023
•May Day Bank Holiday - Monday 1 May 2023

•Half term - Monday 29 May 2023 to Friday 2 June 2023
•Schools close - evening Tuesday 25 July 2023

This is the 
Nursery Rhyme 
we have been 
learning in 
school this 
week. Please 
practice this 
rhyme with your 
child at home.

Headlice and Nits Reminder
Polite Reminder: Please check your Childs hair regularly further 
advice can be found on the NHS website accessed by following 
this link Head lice and nits - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

Whole School 
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and 6HM with 
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